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March 28, 1941

Dr. F. C. Allen
Physical Education Department

Campus
Dear Dr. Allen:

Verifying our conversation
with your secretary, we have definitely scheduled
you for an appearance at the University Club of
Wichita for Saturdey, April 19, at 7 p.m. The
group would like for you to talk on some phase of
youth training.

The correspondent is Henry
V. Gott, Chairman, Program Committee, University Club
of Wichita. His office address is 923 First National
Bank Building, Wichita. We shall write him to ascertain
the exact meeting place of the grogdp and will let you
know.

quy V. Kee eéb
GVK/mb Assigtant”’Director



